
Lindsay Young Visiting Faculty Fellows, summer 2016: 
 
 
The Marco Institute is pleased to announce the recipients of Lindsay Young Visiting Faculty Fellowships for the 
summer of 2016. These scholars will be visiting the Marco Institute and using campus libraries to further their 
research and publication agendas.  

 
 
Erin Dolgoy  
Postdoctoral Fellow 
Department of Political Science 
Rhodes College 
Email: dolgoye@rhodes.edu  
 
Project title: ““Science, Progress, and the Human Condition”” 
 
In residence July 25 – August 5, 2016 
 
 
Jared Wielfaert 
Assistant Professor of English 
Department of History, Political Science, and Humanities 
Lee University 
Email: jwielfaert@leeuniversity.edu  
 
Project title: “Prudentius of Troyes (d. 861) and the Reception of the Patristic Tradition in the Carolingian Era” 
 
In residence June 3-17 and August 3-16, 2016 
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